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SHORT TIME EXTENSION FOR WRITTEN SUBMISSIONS  
FOR MCPHILLAMYS GOLD PROJECT 

 
14 February 2022 

 
The community will have additional time to have its say on the material before the Panel, in 
consideration of a short delay in the provision of the three-day McPhillamys Gold Project Public Hearing 
transcript by transcript providers for publication on the Commission website. The period for written 
submissions was due to close at 5pm AEST on Wednesday 15 February 2023. The Chair of the 
Commission Panel, Dr Peter Williams, has determined to extend the deadline for written submissions by 
two days.  
 
Written submissions will now continue to be accepted up up until 5pm AEST on Friday 17 February 2023.  
 
Written submissions should be lodged using the ‘Make a Submission’ portal on the Commission’s 
website: https://www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au/cases/2022/11/mcphillamys-gold-project   
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